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 EEE department of K. Ramakrishnan College of Engineering in association with IEEE 

student branch  has organized online international webinar on the title “Recent trends in 

automation testing in Information technology” on 29
th

 May 2020. Total number of 

participants registered for the program is 225. The resource person of the event was Mr. 

P. Subram, Senior Project engineer, Wipro Limited United Kingdom. The event was 

organized by Dr. K. Dhayalini, Professor and Head, EEE department.  

 

 

 

 


